Dear Year 2 children,

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to
our school community! We wanted to let
you know that, when you join our school, you will

be given a year 6 buddy. Your buddy will:

- Make you feel welcome
- Show you around the school
- Answer any questions you may have about the school
- Listen to you if you have a worry
- Support you to find an adult if you need help
- Be an older friend in school.

See you in September,

From your Year 6 Buddies.



Year 2 children,	
Cam Woodfield Infant School,	
Elstub Lane,	
Cam,	
GL11 6II	